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Hothersall Lodge 
Just a reminder that the full payment for the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge is due by Thursday 23rd 
May, which is the end of this term in 3 weeks time. Please be aware that if the full payment is not 
made, this may jeopardise your child’s place on the trip, thank you. 
 
Year 5 – Turton Tower 
Another reminder, please, that payments and permission slips for the Year 5 trip to Turton Tower 
are due by 23rd May 2024, thank you. We currently have a shortfall of around £200 for this trip. This 
is a shortfall that cannot be met by school due to rising costs and budget cuts. Unfortunately, if we 
do not receive payments from everybody, we will have to cancel the trip. 
 
Reception Places 2024 
The places have been given to children who are due to start school in September 2024, and we still 
have a couple of places spare. If you know of anybody who is looking for Reception places for 
September, please direct them to apply online at www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  
 
Nursery Open Day 
We are delighted to invite you to our Nursery Open Day on Thursday 9th May, between 1pm -3pm 
or Monday 1st July between 9am-11am 

👶 Discover Our Enriching Environment:  

📚 Explore Our Curriculum:  

👩👧👦 Meet Our Experienced Team:  

🎨 Engage in Interactive Activities: 

🕙 When: Thursday, 9th May and Monday 1st July 📍 Where: The Roebuck Nursery School Parker 
Street Ashton on Ribble ⏰ Time: 9th May between 1pm-3pm or 1st July between 9am-11am .  
For more information please contact  
Tel: 01772 729337 
Email: Office@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk 
 

🏅 Sports Day Announcement! – EYFS only🏅 
Get ready to cheer on our little athletes! We're thrilled to announce that our Sports Day 

extravaganza is scheduled for Friday, June 7th at 2:00 PM. 🎉 
 
This year, we're taking a twist and turning our sports hall into a mini Olympics! Each child will be 

proudly representing a country  🌍 
Mark your calendars, gather your flags, and prepare for an afternoon of excitement and friendly 
competition. 
 
Looking forward to a fantastic Sports Day! 
 

mailto:head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
mailto:Office@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk

